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14th May 2021 

Dear Parents 

From Monday 17th May 2021, we will be having extensive building works on the school site. 

It is very exciting that the new building works will give us more usable space around the 

main school hall.  As much as it is very exciting, we also have to be prepared for some 

disruption to the school site. 

From Monday 17th May 2021, children will enter the school site via the double gates next 

to the school kitchen (the same gates we use if the footpath is flooded).  Children in KS2 

will then go through the school to their classroom and children in Reception and KS1 will 

go directly to their classrooms via the internal side gate. 

The children will be shown the route before Monday. 

At the end of the day at 3pm, the gates will open for parents to collect their child(ren). 

You will enter the gate and then proceed through the internal side gate onto the infant 

playground where ALL children will be and then exit using the normal school exit gate. 

School staff will be out to help direct you – we will monitor this new system and amend if 

required. 

We need your co-operation to make this work, as in the end the children will benefit from 

a larger school hall and more dedicated space for group interventions.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Griffin 


